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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Senate Federal & State Affairs Committee,  

 

I am submitting my proponent testimony for SB4.  I am in complete support for making the deadline for 
advance ballots to be returned by 7:00 pm on election night.   

It’s time for the public to step up and be responsible.  If you are an adult that can vote, then you can get 
your ballot back in time.  There are many ways to return your ballot.  They can use the mail (which I 
would not recommend), use a drop box (which I do not support), or use the best method and drop your 
ballot off at the local county clerk's office, election office, or ANY polling location during early vote up to 
7:00 pm on the day of the election.  If you can’t get your ballot back in time with all those options, then 
your vote isn’t going to count, that’s just the way it is.  If it’s important to you as a voter, you will make it 
a point to get it back on time. 

Again, I am fully supporting bill SB4. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


